
Attention All Former Indian Employees of M/s SAAD Trading,
Construction and Financial Services Company

The Embassy of India in Riyadh is assisting the bankruptcy trustee M/s
Integra International Al Meqham CPA office in locating former Indian employees
of M/s SAAD Trading, Construction and Financial Services Company to facilitate
the disbursement of their outstanding dues.

If you are a former employee or know someone who is ex-employee of M/s
SAAD Trading, Construction and Financial Services Company, please inform the
concerned to update their information in the link: https://ehqaq.sa/saad/?lang=en 

OR

Your  cooperation  will  help  us  ensure  that  dues  of  all  the  ex-Indian
employees of M/s SAAD Trading, Construction and Financial Services Company
are disbursed.

*****


